LUDHAM PARISH COUNCIL

The Annual Parish Meeting
On Wednesday 20th May the village had it’s Annual Parish Meeting.  Reports were presented from the following groups.  If any additional groups would like to bring a report to next year’s Annual Parish Meeting, please contact the Clerk of the Parish Council.
Reports presented: 




Written by:

1. Annual report of the Parish Council


Mr M Flett 

2. Womack Staithe Charitable Trust 


Mr M Farnsworth 

3. Norfolk County Council



C. Cllr D Thomas

4. Friends of St Catherine



Mr D Frost

5. Parochial Church Council



Mr A Cordiner

6. Ludham Methodist Church



Mrs S Farnsworth

7. Ludham Ancient Welfare Trust



Mrs J Lupson

8. Ludham Women’s Institute



Mrs A Grapes

9. Ludham Archive Group.



Mrs B Simpson

10. Ludham Bowls Club




Mr A Cordiner

11. Ludham Village Hall.




Mr B Moffat

12. Ludham Wives




Mrs C Mobbs

13. Ludham School




Mrs C Willoughby



14. Police / Safer Neighbourhood report


Mr J Usher and PCSO Laura Bennett

15. Ludham Parish News




Mr J Simpson

Parish Council meetings are usually held on the first Tuesday of each month at 7.30pm in the Church Room. The agenda is published on the noticeboards at Bakers Arms Green and Johnson Street before the meeting, and on the Parish Council website.  During the meeting, there is an opportunity for the public to comment on planning applications or any other items they wish to bring to the notice of the Council. Meetings are open to the public and press, and you are most welcome to attend.  Please see the Parish Council website for agendas, minutes and other information: ludhampc.norfolkparishes.gov.uk
The next meeting of the Parish Council will take place on Tuesday July 7th in the Church Rooms.
Website: Ludhampc.norfolkparishes.gov.uk

Clerk: Jo Beardshaw, ludhamparishclerk@hotmail.co.uk.  01692 670787

